Dear Parents/Guardians,

Creating Positive Relationships is coming to our school the week of <u>December 11-15, 2017.</u>

This one-week course is part of the **regular curriculum and will be taught during your student's health/science classes.** The core message of the middle school curriculum is that postponing sexual activity until marriage is the healthiest choice to avoid negative consequences. The program uses a whole person approach in teaching. Current and accurate facts regarding the risks of sexually transmitted diseases and unplanned pregnancy are provided to students in an age-appropriate, non-threatening environment. Information is also shared regarding the possible emotional, mental and social consequences of choosing to engage in sexual activity outside of marriage.

Studies show that parents are the number one factor in a child's decision on whether or not to become sexually active. With this in mind, we encourage you to go to watch a webinar to learn more about *Creating Positive Relationships*.

We	bir	ıar	Info	•

Puberty Video 6th grade

www.cpr4teens.org

www.pgschoolprograms.com/educators

Click Adults/Parents Tab

Always Changing- Co-Ed Version

Select "Webinars"

Watch Middle School

Questions may be submitted to Mr. Royer at <a href="mailto:royerm@clay.k12.in.us">royerm@clay.k12.in.us</a> or <a href="mailto:(812) 448-1530">(812) 448-1530</a>. Cary King CPR Coordinator at <a href="mailto:cprcoord@gmail.com">cprcoord@gmail.com</a> or <a href="mailto:812-235-1153">812-235-1153</a>.

*If you decide that you do <b>NOT</b> want your student to participate in this program, please complete the form below and return.
I do <u>NOT</u> want my student to participate in the <i>Creating Positive Relationships</i> course.
Student's name
Parent/Guardian's signature
Date